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Thursday, 14th December 2023 

 

Spring term 2024 clubs 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to be able to release our club offering for the spring 2024 term.  If you would like your child 
to take part in one of the clubs below, please email clubbookings@manland.herts.sch.uk by Wednesday 
20th December 2023. 

Please note that after-school sports clubs will take place outside so please ensure that your child has weather 
appropriate clothes and footwear.  Children who do not have the appropriate kit in school on club day will 
spectate for the week.   

Please look carefully at the start and end dates of each club and keep a note of these in your 
home diaries.  

Payment for school led clubs will be via the school gateway once your child’s space has been confirmed.  We 
do not issue emails confirming club spots; if your child has a spot in the club it will appear as a payment item 
in your school gateway account. 

All club payments are due by the end of the first week of term, Friday 12th January 2024. 

For external clubs, please book and pay with the provider (contact details attached).   

Lunchtime clubs do not need to be booked and are free; any child can take part on the day. If your child 
wishes to attend a lunchtime club, they need to have: 

• a PE kit in school (plus shin guards/pads for football clubs) 

• a packed lunch or order the sandwich option from the school kitchen.   

Unfortunately your child will not be able to take part that week if they do not have the appropriate kit and 
lunch. 

We appreciate that the cost of living is having an impact on everyone at the moment and we are keen that no 

child should miss out on a club due to financial reasons.  If your child would like to join a club, but you are 

concerned about the cost, please get in contact with us on admin@manland.herts.sch.uk or at the school 

office.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Wicks 

Headteacher
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